
February 14, 2020 

Honorable Michelle Phillips 
Secretary 

conEdison 
a conEdh;on, Inc. company 

State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Gregory Elcock 
Director 
Energy Efficiency and 
Demand Management 

Re: Case 18-M-0084 - In the Matter of a Comprehensive Energy Efficiency Initiative 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

Pursuant to the Public Service Commission's January 16, 2020, Order Authorizing Utility 
Energy Efficiency and Building Electrification Portfolios Through 2025 in the above-referenced 
proceeding, Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. ("Company") submits this letter to 
indicate its readiness to implement a heat pump incentive program as part of the Statewide Heat 
Pump Program by April 1, 2020. 

If there are any questions, please contact me. 

Gregory Elcock 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
4 Irving Place New York, NY 10003-0987 212 460 6507 elcockg@coned.com 


